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LIMITED SPONSORED COMMUNITY USE OF THE HAWERA MEMORIAL THEATRE  

 

The Hawera Memorial Theatre Trust aims to support and promote the Arts in South 

Taranaki. The Memorial Theatre is a facility the community can be proud of, and 

we are committed to providing financial and other assistance to community 

groups.  

Limited Sponsored Community Use [LSCU] of the Memorial Theatre wi1l be 

considered on an annual basis depending upon the availability of funds. 

Applications are to be made to the Hawera Memorial Theatre Trust. The South 

Taranaki District Council will receive a schedule of the registered participants 

together with details of the amount of theatre use allocated to each participant.  

Bookings for the use of the Memorial Theatre under LSCU must be made at the 

STDC offices (in the normal manner) and hours of "sponsorship use" will be debited 

against the participants' allocations on a day-to-day basis or as required by the 

STDC.  

LIMITED SPONSORED COMMUNITY THEATRE USE will be available for rehearsals, 

workshops, and practices ONLY where there is no entrance fee, paying or invited 

guests. All public performances or gatherings with an entrance fee, paying or 

invited audience will be charged the standard rate as set by the STDC.  

To qualify for the Limited Sponsored Community Theatre Use, all applicants must 

reside or operate within the South Taranaki District Council area and be one or 

more of the following: - 

• Public or private school;  

• Performing Arts organisation or club;  

• Teacher of Speech & Drama, Singing, Dance, Piano Forte, and other 

musical instruments,  

• A paid up "Friend of the Theatre" [Minimum donation $2O.OO]  

Registration and the allocation of sponsored theatre use is solely at the discretion 

of the Hawera Memorial Theatre Trust. It may not be possible to grant the full hours 

applied for, but all hours allocated must be used within the year funding was 

granted.  
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